
 

 Millard County 
Is Voting By Mail 

2016 General 

Election  
 

Tuesday, November 8th 

Voter Registration 
 

Convenient – Secure – Confidential 

Millard County Clerk 

765 S Hwy 99, Ste. 6 

Fillmore, UT 84631 

What to expect  
If your registration is current, you will receive a ballot in the mail about 21 

days before each election in which you are eligible to vote; providing you 

time to review the ballot, research candidates and issues, and then vote at 

your convenience.  

 

How and when to return your ballot 
Use the provided return envelope to ensure your ballot will be counted, 

regardless of the return method you choose.  

 

 By Mail – Return your ballot by mail.  Ballots must be post marked 

no later than the Monday before the election (Monday, November 

7, 2016) to be counted.  
 

 Drop Box – Secure Ballot Drop Boxes will be available during 

business hours at select County locations through Monday, 

November 7, 2016. Ballots are regularly retrieved by election staff 

and delivered to the Clerk’s Office for counting on Election Day. 
 

 Polling Locations – Election Day – Two polling locations will be 

available on Election Day: Millard County Clerk’s Office; 765 South 

Hwy 99, Ste. 6, Fillmore, UT and Millard County Satellite Offices; 71 

South 200 West, Delta, UT.  Bring your voted ballot, sealed in your 

return envelope, and use it as a “fast-pass” to avoid lines.  
Learn More 

www.millardcounty.org/elections 

 
Or give us a call:   

     435-743-6223;  
435-864-2440  

To ensure you receive 

your ballot, check your 

registration and make 

sure it’s current. 
www.Vote.Utah.gov 
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